
Oct.   15  Refuge Leaders Meeting / Kelly LifeGroup Fellowship 

                  Team Returns from Orange, Texas 

Oct.   19     Orange Training Conference @ Heritage UMC  

Oct.   20  Orange Training Conference @ Heritage UMC 

Oct.   21    Workday at Hwy 42 House 

Oct.   22      2018 Deacon Vote / Refuge Ministry Teams Meeting 

Oct. 24-28 Dental Clinic @ Petal FBC  

Oct.   28    Workday at Hwy 42 House 

Oct.   29  Trunk or Treat  (4:00 to 6:00 pm) 

Nov.    5     Fall Time Change (Fall back 1 hour) / Deacons’ Meeting 

Nov.  12     Operation Christmas Child Collection Day 

Nov.  15     Family Thanksgiving Meal 

Nov.  19     Celebration of the Lord’s Supper  

OCTOBER 8, 2017 



SUNDAY,  OCTOBER 8 
  9:00 a.m.   LifeGroups 
10:30 a.m.   Worship  --  Deacon Nominations 
12:00 p.m.   Vision Team Meeting  
  3:00 p.m.  Student Ministry Praise Team/Band Practice 
  5:30 p.m.  Ladies Prayer Time  
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11 
  5:30 p.m.    Family Supper  
  6:15 p.m.    Opportunities for the Entire Family 
 

FRIDAY,  OCTOBER 13 
  7:30 a.m.  Men’s Prayer Time 
12:00 p.m.  Disaster Relief Trip Depart for Orange, TX 
 

SATURDAY,  OCTOBER 14 
  7:00 a.m.  Workday at Hwy 42 House 

 
 

 
 
 

 

      

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Pastor Brad continues this mes-
sage series through October 22. 
It is the 4th in the Series on Vi-
sion 2020 & our Vision Frame.  
We are looking at what challeng-
ing questions to ask ourselves!!  

The JOURNEY continues for ALL 
LifeGroups. Volume 4 is now on 
sale in the church foyer and pre-
school/children’s hallway. $5 each. 

 

We are partnering with 
Mt. Vernon and Petal 
UMC to rebuild this 
house on Hwy 42.  Work 
days are Saturdays  
now through October. 
Contact Andy Simmons 
for more info @ 601-606
-2994. 

 

The application process for pa-
tients is underway. Patients must be 
a non-insured adult and a resident of 
Petal. Stop by or call the church of-
fice to start the process.  
Volunteers are still needed to staff 
the waiting area, check-in table, es-
cort patients to and from the dental 
truck, take vital signs, and check out 
table. Hours are flexible, all day to a 
couple hours. Call the church office, 
601-545-3198, or visit the PFBC 
Facebook page to volunteer. 

Trip to Southeast Asia: Plans are 
being made to take a team to visit 
our partners in Southeast Asia in 
November or December. If you are 
interested in participating, contact 
Steven Davis, 601-540-6086.  

Volunteers are needed for a dis-
aster relief team to Orange, Tex-
as, Oct. 13-15. The team will 
leave Friday at noon and return 
Sunday evening. Students under 
18 may go with a parent or ap-
pointed guardian. The only cost is 
fuel and meals there & back. 
Housing and meals will be provid-
ed by a church there. Contact 
Brad Amacker (601-543-5307) or 
Eric Williams (601-447-4391) for 

information or to sign up. 

Trunk or Treat is four weeks 
from today and we need EVE-
RYONE to help!!  We need 
greeters, security, parking lot 
attendants, candy and trunks for 
the event. Contact Emily Shows 
to sign-up or with questions. Her 
number is 601-596-7680 or by 

email at eshows@hotmail.com   

Today we honor Dee McDermitt 
on her retirement as our finan-
cial assistant. She served our 
church family for over 12 years 
as well as two other churches in 
the Hattiesburg area for a total 
of 23 years. Thankfully Dee will 
remain a part of our church fami-
ly and has already found new 
ways to serve in our children’s 
ministry. We love you Dee!!  

October is Pastor Appreciation 
Month. Think of some small way this 
month to show our ministerial staff 

how much you appreciate them! 

Petal Primary School has an im-
mediate need for 10 men & 10 
women to mentor children. Appli-
cations are on the table in the 
foyer. Call the church office with 
questions. This is a great oppor-

tunity to fulfill our mission.   

Today begins the process for select-
ing new deacons for 2018. Please 
pray the next two weeks over these 
names. Please let the office know if 
you want your name removed. We will 

vote during Worship on Oct. 22. 


